United States Senate

Dear Mr. Olsen,

Thank you for contacting me to request assistance with the Drug Enforcement Agency (DEA). I understand you are upset the DEA has not responded to your petition since it was signed for on February 4, 2019. Please know I will do everything I can to be helpful.

Accordingly, I have initiated an inquiry on your behalf with the DEA and requested they provide you with an update or response to your petition. I will be sure to update you as soon as additional information is available.

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact Amy Ryan in my Des Moines office at 733 Federal Building, 210 Walnut Street, Des Moines, IA or by phone at (515) 284-4574. Amy may also be reached by email at Amy_Ryan@ernst.senate.gov.

Sincerely,

Joni K. Ernst United States Senator

____ **y** □ f